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NO TO TARAGO INCINERATOR!
 

We are residents of Tarago and have children and grandchildren living in the area also. Our

children and grandchildren are precious to us.

 

The representatives come up from Sydney and tell us how safe and good this incinerator will be.

If it is so safe, why don’t they build it in Sydney in their back yard.

 

We the residents and surroundings areas, have to put up with the stench from the rubbish.

These are twice daily deliveries they bring from Sydney and put in the Woodlawn site.

 

We can smell the rubbish from the Sydney waste, why wouldn’t we be affected by the fallout of

the Incinerator?

Our only form of Household water supply, is roof collection fed to our tank. Our stock water

drink the surface water. This means we will be consuming the bi-product of an Incinerator that is

burning Sydney’s rubbish.  

 

How do we know it won’t be another Asbestos episode down the

track?
 

We are farmers and have Biosecurity obligations governing our farms. How do we know the

fallout won’t affect our health and our stock health? Once the farm is contaminated, our stock

will be deemed unsuitable for human consumption and require quarantine, in turn ruining our

livelihood. No Income!

 

WE ARE DEAD AGAINST THE INCINERATOR FOR OUR

REGION!

NO INCOME!

LIVELIHOODS LOST!

MAJOR HEALTH RISKS!

 
 

WE SAY NO WAY!!
 

Laurence and Jennifer Hallam



1238 Taylors Creek Road

Tarago  NSW  2580

 

Phone: 4844 6294

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows

 


